ROCK RIVER ALTERNATIVE PROGRAM

MONTHLY REPORT

This month we ended with 11 students, 8 middle school and 3 high school.
We have two new students on the way both in the high school section.
During February, we had four students attend the Alternative to Suspension
Program.

The in-school suspension room had seven students assigned there during the
month. We only had two students earn an out-of-school suspension in
February.

The students visited the John Deere Administrator Center and the Geneseo
Museum continuing to study the geography and the history of the area.

Thank you
Steve Kastorff



